
 

 
 
 

Works Notification 
 
UPDATE – Gregory Street 
Water Main Works 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 10 October 2025 

 
 

 
What works are coming up?  
Townsville City Council is currently undertaking 
underground water main upgrades at four 
locations near the intersection of Gregory and 
Mitchell Streets in North Ward. 
 
Please be advised that the schedule for this work 
has changed. The updated dates and times are 
provided in the table below. 
 
This project forms part of Council’s annual water 
maintenance program, which aims to maintain 
and enhance Council-controlled water networks to 
ensure our community’s connectivity needs are 
met and support the ongoing growth of our 
region. 
 
When will the works take place? 
 

Location Mitchell and Gregory Street 
Intersection, North Ward  

Timing Works will take place as follows, 
weather and project conditions 
permitting: 
 

Day works: 
• Wednesday 22 October 

Night works: 
• Thursday 23 October 
• Monday 27 October  

Hours Normal work hours are from 
6:00am for day works and 
5:00pm for night works. 

Due to the nature of these 
works, traffic detours will be in 
place. Motorists should follow 
all traffic control directions and 
detours. 

 
 
 
 
 

What will the works include? 
As part of this project, Council will construct new 
watermains under the road near the Mitchell and 
Gregory Streets roundabout.  

 
What does this mean for me? 
If you work in, reside in, or are travelling through 
the area, you may experience:  

• construction machinery and vehicle 
movement  

• increased levels of dust, noise, vibrations 
and flashing lights 

• temporary traffic changes, including minor 
traffic delays and reduced speed limits. 
 

Funding  
Proudly funded by the Queensland Government’s 
Works for Queensland program in association with 
Townsville City Council.  
 
Contact us 
To find out more about these works or the project, 
please contact us on the details below. 
 
Project Manager: Pune Brown 

13 48 10 (business hours)  

enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 

Visit townsville.qld.gov.au and search: 
‘Gregory Street Water Main Works’. 
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